
Dear Polo Friends 
 
 
We are delighted to invite you to our International Canoe Polo Tournament in 
Longford, Ireland on 30th and 31st August 2014. 
 
Subscription: 
Online: http://www.canoepolo.ie/?q=node/277 
Or: committee@canoepolo.ie 
More info: Facebook - Canoe Polo Ireland 

Divisions:  
We are currently gauging interest in which divisions to host this year. Based on 

interest and time available we are opening entries to: 

• Divison 1 
• Division 2 
• Division 3 
• Under 16's 
• Under 14's 
• Ladies 

The capacity of each division will be set at the discretion of 

the organizing committee, based on interest in each division and the time available. 

Places in the competition will be given to teams based on the order in which 

payment of entry is received.  

The organizing committee may also promote and demote teams across divisions at 

their discretion. 

Food / Shops:  

The Richmond Inn serves food in the lounge and will hopefully also run a BBQ 

weather permitting.  We are looking into opening a small shop in the coffee shop 

serving a limited selection of confectionery, hot and cold drinks and fresh 

sandwiches. 

Entertainment:  
Entertainment plans have yet to be finalized. Keep an eye here for more details. 

Accommodation:  
Camping is available free of charge at the venue from Friday.  Showers and toilets 

are also available on site. 

Contact Information:  
For any queries please contact committee@canoepolo.ie 


